
 

 
 

 
19th December 2023 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
I have booked for Year 12 Stanborough students to visit the University of Hertfordshire on 18th January 2024 
for a Wayfinder Day. This is a full day event, which means there will be no Year 12 lessons that day. 
 
The Year 12 Wayfinder Day aims to provide information, advice and guidance on higher education. The 
event will incorporate a session that students in Year 12 might need in preparation for the year ahead. This 
includes an introduction to UCAS applications and choosing a course, a session all about student finance 
and budgeting, and a student subjects Q&A which aims to answer any questions your child may have about 
university.   This will be a useful day for all our Year 12 students, irrespective of their plans at Post 18. 
 
There is no cost for the trip but the students must bring with them a packed lunch or money for 
refreshments.   
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs Armitage 
Deputy Headteacher 

 
 


